
TWO FOUR ONE ST. JAMES STREET

MONTREAL

October 6th, 1932.

Dear Sir Arthur
It grieves me to hear that 

our people have given offence In some of 
their reports of University affairs. The 
matter has been brought to the attention of 
the Managing Editor in a way calculated to 
ensure accuracy In future.

If you knew how warm is my 
regard for the University and for your 
comfort and welfare you would understand how 
anxious I am to help rather than hinder the 
work of the University.

Yours sincerely,cl

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., 
Principal and Vice-Chapcellor,
McGill University,
MONTREAL, Que.
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